
June 5, 2017 PC Public Hearing

Revisions made to the Comprehensive Plan document based on Planning Commission
discussion and direction.

The following version of the Westwood Comprehensive Plan, dated May 2017, will be considered
for Public Hearing at the June 5, 2017 Westwood Planning Commission meeting

Revisions made to the Comprehensive Plan document based on Planning Commission
discussion and direction.
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